
 

 
Hi Team 
 
Last Thursday and Friday we returned to the Fair Work Commission (FWC) with the Locomotive Division of the 
RTBU to continue negotiations for our next Rail Operations Enterprise Agreement (EA).   
 
What was discussed? 

A number of claims for both Metro and the RTBU were discussed at length over the course of the two days of 
bargaining. These include:  

 Depots  

 Master roster change 

 Train Movements and Supplementary Labour  

 Decentralisation 

 Part-time shift drivers 

 ‘Commitment by the Parties’ clause 

 Discretionary Day Off (DDOs)  

 Operating groups 

What’s next? 

This Thursday 31st October there will be a meeting of senior representatives from both Metro and the RBTU at 
the Fair Work Commission to discuss the progress of negotiations and our intent to get this deal done as soon as 
possible.   Further meetings will continue in following weeks.  Metro is keen to negotiate a new Enterprise 
Agreement as soon as possible. 

It is important your questions are answered 

Regular updates are posted on our dedicated website www.metrotrains.com.au/enterprise-agreement with 
FAQs also updated regularly. You can submit questions any time to enterpriseagreement@metrotrains.com.au 
or by responding to this email.  

Thank you for your ongoing support and we will continue to keep you updated. 
 
Regards, 
 
Catherine Baxter, Chief Operating Officer  
On behalf of Metro’s Rail Operations Enterprise Bargaining Team  
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